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NOVEMBER 2022 

Dundee Place Upgrades  
 

Dear Stakeholder,  

The Department of Infrastructure, Planning and Logistics is upgrading sections of Dundee Place, Namarada 
Drive and Balanda Drive. 

The works include widening and upgrading Dundee Place to an 8 metre width seal for a length of 
approximately 310 metres. The upgrade will address pavement and drainage issues and improve the 
intersection of Dundee Place, Namarada Drive and Balanda Drive.   

The design requires the removal of 31 trees in the vicinity of the works. When construction is complete, 
the area will be replaced.   

Works are due to commence on 21 November and is expected to be completed in mid-April 2023. 

Access to the Dundee Beach caravan park and boat ramp will be maintained throughout the works, with 
speed restrictions and temporary lane closures in place. 

Road users are asked to adhere to all traffic management in the area. 

The project is part of the Australian Government’s Roads Recovery Program to improve facilities for road 
users in the Territory. 

For more information about this project, please contact Department of Infrastructure, Planning and 

logistics Project Manager, Ferozkhan M Ibrahim on 08 8999 4467 or email 

ferozkhan.mohamedIbrahim@nt.gov.au 
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